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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams, including details of the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

In today's update: GP CPCS payment deadline; webinar on Dispensing Controlled Drugs; delays in obtaining LFDs; defect notice for Tetralysal 300mg Hard Capsules.

Deadline extended to claim the GP CPCS engagement and set up payment
The deadline for claiming the £300 engagement and set up payment for the GP Community Pharmacist Consultation Service (GP CPCS) has been extended until 11.59pm on Wednesday 7th July 2021. 
This follows reports that some contractors experienced difficulties submitting a claim for this payment on the Manage Your Service (MYS) platform yesterday.
Any payments for this claim will not be affected by this extension; contractors will still receive their payments on time if having met the relevant criteria, they submit their claims by the new deadline.

Learn more about the GP CPCS service requirements 

PSNC webinar on Dispensing Controlled Drugs
PSNC will be holding a webinar on Dispensing Controlled Drugs on Tuesday 27 July at 7pm. The one-hour webinar aims to provide staff working in community pharmacy settings with information on dispensing, endorsing and submission of Controlled Drug (CD) prescriptions.

This is the first in a number of educational webinars on key topics that will be hosted by PSNC in the coming months. We hope these online events will help make our guidance more accessible and provide contractors with the opportunity to have their questions answered live.

Register for this webinar 

Delays in obtaining LFDs
Community pharmacy contractors experiencing limited delays in obtaining stock of Lateral Flow Devices (LFDs) from Alliance Healthcare’s Letchworth Service Centre are being asked not to place additional orders when they already have an order outstanding. Instead, they should contact the Alliance Healthcare Customer Services Team, who will be happy to support contractors with queries on this matter.

MHRA Class 4 Medicines Defect Information: Tetralysal 300mg Hard Capsules
Galderma UK would like to notify pharmacy teams of an error identified with regards to specific batches of Tetralysal 300mg Hard Capsules, sold and distributed in the UK.

This error relates to safety information missing from the Patient Information Leaflet (PIL) inside the affected batches. Where available, Galderma UK will be providing the updated PIL with all future deliveries for these batches.

View the full Medicines Notification
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